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I  oppose the HB3390 Bill, as a person that lives out of state i recognize the business 

and lively hood this bill would impact in a negative manner. The right to use and 

choose to use fur is personal decision and shouldn't be regulated by a group of anti 

fur activists that have potential to devastate the fur and other animal businesses.. As 

legislators you have the responsibility to protect the rights of the Oregon people and 

others that buy and sell in your state.   

Do not support this bill. 

Thanks you for this opportunity to voice my choice. Don't take it away. 

Deanna McCormick 

Brooklyn Park, MN 


